
 
 

 

 

Dear Jackson School Families, 
 

 

At Jackson Elementary our mission is to have unwavering forcus on student learning by teaching 

with excellence.  One way we do this is by teaching Jackson Pride.  We each show Jackson Pride 

by taking responsibility for our learning, treating others with respect, and creating a safe, 

positive community for all.   
 

At Jackson Elementary we know that when good behavior and good teaching come together, our 

students will excel in their learning.  
 

We have established four clear rules for the behavior we expect in all areas of our school. By 

teaching expected behaviors to students in a positive way, we provide a common language for 

everyone in our building which promotes a school culture of high standards and caring people.  
 

 

Our 4 school rules are: 

    1. Be Responsible  

    2. Be Respectful  

    3. Be Positive  

    4. Be Safe 
  

 

We encourage you to create your own behavior expectations at home for things like homework, 

getting ready in the morning, going to bed at night and helping out around the house. Have fun 

creating celebrations for all the cooperative behavior it produces! Thank you for your support. 
 

 

 

The Jackson Staff 
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